
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WELCOME 

For our celebration today you will require a Mass Sheet, a hymn 

book and a copy of any Mass Settings that we are using, all of 

which are available from the Welcome Team.   

There will be a Children’s Liturgy today. Activity bags, 

containing appropriate books and other materials, may be found 

hanging on the chairs at the back of church to be borrowed to 

keep children engaged during Mass. Please replace after use. 

After Mass refreshments are served at the back of the Cathedral. 
 

COLLECTIONS 

The plate collection for Sunday, 21st October was £266.45 and 

the Special Collection for World Missions was £100.00. The 

plate collection for last Sunday was £200.87.  
 

MINISTRIES TODAY 

Readers:  Mrs G Edwards; Maj N Fitzsimmons 

Extraordinary Ministers: Mrs P Brooks; Mrs N Francis-Crerar; 

   Mrs E Haddon; Mrs C Pritchard 

Welcome Team:  Mr D Beal; Mrs E Bakomora 

Children’s Liturgy: Mrs P Ryan 
 

SERVICES THIS WEEK  

Wed 7th Nov: St Willibrord, bishop 

1145hrs – Midday Prayer 

1200hrs – Holy Mass 

  Pat Driscoll (seriously ill) 

Sat 10th Nov: 32nd SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

  1800hrs – Holy Mass 

  Maria McCabe (seriously ill) 
 

MINISTRIES FOR SATURDAY, 10th NOVEMBER 2018 

Readers:  Mr B McMahon; Col J Ryan 

Extraordinary Ministers: Mr E Baldwin; Mrs S Cole; 

   Mrs N Francis-Crerar; Col A Gillham 

Welcome Team:  Mrs K Booth; Mrs P Brooks 

Children’s Liturgy: TBA 
 

PRAYER INTENTIONS 

Please keep the members of our Armed Forces, their families and 

all support staff, in your personal intercessions. 

 

ARMISTICE COMMEMORATION 
In keeping with custom, there will be a Service of Remembrance 

in the Cathedral next Sunday, 11th November beginning at 

1030hrs, to which everyone is invited. The Vigil Mass will be 

celebrated at 1800hrs on Saturday, 10th November and a Mass for 

the Fallen celebrated at 0800hrs on Sunday, 11th November. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COLLECTIVE WITNESS 

At this time of the year we are encouraged to wear our poppy 

with pride. Individual insignia to purchase may be found at the 

back of church and crosses for planting in the Garden of 

Remembrance will be available next week. Official details of 

what this poignant symbol is may be found at: 

www.britishlegion.org.uk/remembrance/how-we-remember/the-

story-of-the-poppy/ 
 

IN MEMORIAM 

The lilies on the High Altar have been given in memory of 

departed loved ones who will, together with those named in the 

Holy Souls envelopes in the collection plate, be remembered at 

every Mass during the month of November. 
 

FUNDRAISING EVENT 

Prizes are on view, and tickets on sale, at the back of church for a 

raffle that will be drawn after Mass on Sunday, 18th November.  
 

HEALING OPPORTUNITY 
On the Sunday, 25th November at 1530hrs in Methodist Central 

Hall, Westminster, The Mariposa Trust plan to hold one of its 

Saying Goodbye services. Everyone who has either personally 

lost a baby at any stage of pregnancy, at birth or in early years, or 

who has been affected by a family members or friends loss, are 

all welcome to attend, together with anyone who is grieving the 

fact that they haven't had children. Details are available on the 

noticeboard and at: www.sayinggoodbye.org 
 

UNIVERSAL ACTION 

This Red Wednesday, which falls on 28th November, we are 

invited to defend religious freedom and shine a light on 

persecuted Christians by wearing something red and joining in 

with local activities. Fr Charles will host a meeting of all 

interested in being part of the Cathedral response this Wednesday 

at 1300hrs. Further details: www.acnuk.org/red-wednesday-2018/ 
 

FESTIVE SPIRIT 
The Rushmoor Christmas Angels latest Newsletter is available to 

read on the noticeboard. This year’s Dedication Service will take 

place on Thursday, 6th December at 1900hrs in North Camp 

Methodist Church and all are warmly invited. 
 

AND FINALLY … 

… if you can’t be a good example, you’ll just end up having to 

serve as a horrible warning. 

With every blessing 

Fr Nick  

ST MICHAEL & ST GEORGE 
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                    Cathedral e-mail:  stmichael.stgeorge@live.co.uk 

        Personal e-mail:    FrNick@aol.com 

              Verger:  Mr Tony Hyman   Office: 01252 329684            Mobile: 07903 575290 

        Bishopric website: www.rcforces.uk 

 
 

  Parish Office                  -   01252 347464   Fax: 01252 319203 

                                                                                                                                   E Mail: stmichael.stgeorge@live.co.uk 
 

Sunday, 4th November 2018 

THIRTY-FIRST SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME – YEAR B 
Mass Intention: Grazyna Siwiec RIP 

Hymns: 

Entrance Hymn: 924         Mass Settings: 

Offertory Hymn: 609       Kyrie: M21  Acclamation:    M41 

Communion Hymn: 627       Gloria: M25  Great Amen:    M43 

Recessional Hymn: 722         Sanctus: M39  Agnus Dei:    M20 
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